Notice of Meeting Cancellation
Easton Public Library Board of Trustees
Monday October 5, 2015

Library Conference Room, 7:00 p.m.
Notice is hereby given that the Easton Library Board of Trustees is cancelling the regularly
scheduled meeting of October 5, 2015 due to scheduling conflicts.
A special meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 14, 2015.
Respectfully submitted,

Elaine Spicer

" Recording Secretary
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